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Dear Dean Balogh,

It is with genuine joy that I bring to your attention the existence of the Constitutional Law Magazine,
a biannual scientific publication, issued both in Romanian and English, whose underlying goal is the
advancement of legal scientific research, striving to tie in the connection between constitutional theory
and jurisprudence, while also zeroing in on the process of constitutionalization of law. The
Constitutional Law Review publishes studies and reviews of judicial practice in the field of Romanian
constitutional law and comparative constitutional law.

The Constitutional Law Review readily opens its pages to authors from around the globe. The
editorial board strongly encourages both theorists and practitioners in the field of Law to fully employ
this tool for the dissemination of their results, thus furthering the promotion of constitutional principles
and values, aiding the spread of the constitutional courts’ jurisprudence and shedding light on the
European Union Court of Justice and the European Court of Human Rights, but also on other
international bodies, showcasing the European standards which safeguard the fundamental rights and
freedoms promoted by the Venice Commission.

The Constitutional Law Review is indexed in the following international databases: HeinOnline,
EBSCOhost and Central and Eastern European Online Library. The review and its conditions of
publication can be consulted at https://www.revistadedreptconstitutional.ro/en/.

While I am aware of your very demanding duties, I do hope that you will find it possible to
disseminate amongst the members of the Faculty of Law the invitation to publish in the Constitutional
Law  Review. Scientific papers submitted for publication should be sent to
redactie@revistadedreptconstitutional.ro.

Sincerely yours,

Prof. dr. Tudorel TOADER




